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Dear Parent:

On Friday, April 16th, we will be offering the fifth-grade students a growth and development video entitled "Always Changing and Growing Up".  There will be a time allotted for questions and answers.  The presentation is designed to provide your child with basic facts and reassurance that the changes they are experiencing are a normal part of growing up.  Of course, we will be encouraging your child to turn to you for further information and guidance. 

The girls and boys will see their respective videos separately.  Mrs. Tanner and I will facilitate the girl’s video and Mr. Dugan and Mr. Frahm will be with the boys.
Parents may preview the video online.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me @268-8667 x107.
Click on the Hyperlink to view each video:
Girl's Video
Boy's Video


Sincerely, 

Cathy L. Diehl, RN

Parental permission is required for your student to participate.

(___________________________________________________________________

___
YES, my student can attend the growth and development presentation.

___
NO, I prefer my student not attend this presentation.

______________________________

______________________________

Student Name




Parent Signature
